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16th November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 7 Choir of the Year 
 
I am writing to invite you to the Year 7 Choir of the Year on Friday 1st December at 1.30 p.m. here at St John 
Bosco Arts College.  
 
At this event Year 7 will showcase the work they have been doing in their Music lesson. Their performance 
will be adjudicated by a panel of musicians and awards will be given out to some of our performers.  
 
The students are working really hard to prepare for this performance. This is a free event and I hope you will 
be able to come along to support the students.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
C Finnegan 

 
Mrs C Finnegan 
i/c Music 
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